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The Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs (OFCCP) announced last December 2021 that covered federal 
government contractors and their covered subcontractors not only MUST register in the OFCCP’s newly established 
online portal but also MUST certify their 2022 affirmative action plan (AAP) compliance by JUNE 30, 2022, a date fast 
approaching!!! The portal opened in February 2022.

The OFCCP portal can be found at  https://contractorportal.dol.gov and guidance for registration and certification in the 
portal can be found at dol.gov/agencies/ofccp/faqs/contractorportal#r1.

As a caution, before registering, be sure to double-check to ensure that the registration and certification requirements 
apply to you.
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